
 

City of Port Phillip                  
Adoption of Budget 2021/22  

 
 
 

Notice is hereby given, as required by Section 130(2) of the Local Government Act 1989, that 
the Port Phillip City Council at an Ordinary Council Meeting held on Wednesday 23 June 
2021 adopted the Council Budget for the financial year beginning 1 July 2021 and ending 30 
June 2022. 
 
At this Meeting, the Council, did: 
 
(i) strike a rate in the dollar of 3.8181 cents on the Net Annual Value of all rateable 

property within the municipality; 
(ii) declare a Service Charge for the collection and disposal (by Council) of refuse 

within the municipality on non rateable properties of $362; 
(iii) declare a Service Charge for the collection and disposal (by Council) of refuse 

within the municipality for a 240 Litre Waste Bin of $201; 
(iv) confirm the previously declared Special Rate for the Port Melbourne Business 

Precinct for marketing, management and business development (renewal); 
(v) confirm the previously declared Special Rate for Fitzroy Street and Environs 

Business Precinct for marketing, management and business development; 
(vi) confirm the previously declared Special Rate for the Acland Street Village 

Business Precinct for marketing, management and business development. 

Please be advised that dates for the payment of rates are as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If paying in one lump sum amount, payment is due by 15 February 2022. 
 
Rate Notices, which will contain all rating information, will be posted to Ratepayers around 
mid September 2021. 
 
 
 

Instalment One Payable by 30 September 2021 
Instalment Two Payable by 30 November 2021 
Instalment Three Payable by 28 February 2022 
Instalment Four Payable by 31 May 2022 
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